
FAO: Peter McCallion 

 

Dear Peter 

 

In your letter of 8 November 2013 you stated that the Northern Ireland Assembly’s  Committee for 

Education had requested further information on the work undertaken by the West Belfast 

Partnership Board’s, Education and Training Forum (ETF) in response to the ETI inspection of West 

Belfast 2009. 

 

The ETF responded to the  ETI’s Area Based Evaluation  of Education and Training in West Belfast 

(2009) by undertaking a number of tasks which are outlined in the attached report: West Belfast 

Partnership Board, Education and Training Forum 2011 – 2012, Outcome Report, December 

2012.  Should you require further information or wish to arrange a Committee visit, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

We look forward to hearing from the Committee. 

 

Janice McHenry 

West Belfast Partnership Board 

218-226 Falls Road 

Belfast BT12 6AH 

 

Tel: 028 90809202 

janice@wbpb.org 
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